
Setting Lake Cottage Owners Association

BULLETIN!!
OCTOBER, 2014

Setting Lake Cottage Owners Association!
P.O. Box 885!

Thompson, MB! ! R8N 1N7 !
www.settinglake.ca!

Mary Ballantyne, Secretary!
mballantyne10@hotmail.com

2014-2015 Executive!!
President! !          Hugh Fraser!
Rd 1 Rep/Dump!        !          Jerry Garrioch!
Rd 1 Rep/Roads!          Troy Martin!
Rd 2 Rep/VP/Fire                    Kevin White!
Rd 2 Rep/Roads                     Joe Correia !
Rd 3 Rep/Fire                          Ian McKenzie!
Rd 3 Rep/Roads                     Don Leader!
Rd 4 Rep/Lagoon!          Don Wensley!

Executive Positions open for 2015-2016	


At the October SLCOA executive meeting, the following 
executive positions will be declared open for 2015-2016:	



Road 1 Rep (Jerry Garrioch) 

Road 2 Rep (Joe Correia), 

Road 3 Rep (Ian McKenzie) 

A call for further nominations will be made at the Spring AGM.  

!
Fire Brigade/Emergency Call List	



Fire Chief Ian McKenzie and President Hugh Fraser have updated 
the fire brigade/emergency call list and procedures. The SLCOA 
Executive has decided to deliver a hard copy to each cottage as 
well as posting on the web site and through email. Please watch 
for this in the next few weeks and contact SLCOA Secretary Mary 
Ballantyne if you don’t receive your copy by the end of October. 
We will leave your copy in your door if you are not at the cottage.	


_____________________________________________	

!
This fall ensure your electrical systems at your cabins are safe. 
Don't overload breakers, and or wiring as they can be potential 
fire hazards. Call an electrician if there is any question.	



Next executive meeting Oct 25, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. 
at Sasagiu Rapids Lodge.	



NOTES 
Thank you to all volunteers. Special 
acknowledgement to Lloyd White who led the 
Fire Hall project this summer. 

Thank you to Steve Grandbois and the Sasagiu 
Rapids Lodge staff for providing space and 
refreshments for executive meetings.   

Roads are being assessed for grading and gravel 
before winter. New signs have been installed on 
all roads. The culverts are being winterized. Joe 
Correia is the contact for winter ploughing.  

The Dump will be burned for the winter. The pipe 
in cell 2 has been repaired and the cell drained. 
The lagoon is being equalized.  

Fire equipment is being winterized. Damaged 
pumps have been repaired and hose replaced. A 
pump audit will take place. Radios have been 
purchased. More turn out gear has been donated 
by Paint Lake. Meetings are taking place with 
ANA re 911 services and fire protection.	
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